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August 13, 2021 

 

 

Dear Salem School District Families, 

 

I hope this Friday communication finds everyone well as we enjoy the remaining weeks of 

summer. Below are key updates for this week. As always, if you have any questions or want to 

provide feedback, please click here. Your input is helpful and appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Hendrickson 

Superintendent, Salem School District 

bhendrickson@salem.cen.ct.gov  

 

 

Website and Social Media Communications 
We are in the process of updating our website and social media communications. Our School 

District Facebook page is now linked to our website and our website is now mobile friendly. If 

you have any suggestions or comments regarding how to improve Salem School District 

communications, please feel free to provide comments/suggestions in our running school 

reopening feedback form - click here. 

 

PowerSchool - Student Management System 
Last year, Salem School District began the process to change the student management software 

from Rediker to Powerschool. Powerschool allows for much more dynamic student information 

management and communication tools. Please click here for more information from Assistant 

Principal, Dan Driscoll. 

 

8/12/21 Back to School Letter from Principal Philips and Assistant Principal Driscoll 
Click here 

 

Meet & Greet  
The PTO and I will be hosting a back to school drop in Meet & Greet on Wednesday, August 25, 

2021 from 5pm to 6pm. More detailed information will be shared next Friday. 

 

Reopening Updates 
Please click here for health and safety mitigation updates that were shared in last week’s 

Superintendent communication. Please be reassured that the health and safety of your children is 

our number one priority and all of our procedures and protocols will be consistent with current 

health and safety guidelines.  
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